RADIO STATION

KOGA

OGALLALA BROADCASTING CO, INC.

P. O. BOX 509 TELEPHONE 28 4-3633

July 18, 1962

Mr. Cafl Dabelstein

12524 "C" Street

Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Carl:

Thank you so much for your reception report of July 9th. As you know this
was during our monthly frequency chéck which is the second Monday of each
month from 3:30 to 3:45 AM M.S.T.

Enclosed a coverage map which you requested.

Sincerely,
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Chief Engineer
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